
 

 NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 Re: IOLTA Ineligible List 

 

The arrival of Hurricane Sandy coincided with the publication of the 2012 IOLTA 

Ineligible List. Some attorneys may have missed seeing the Order and List because of 

disruptions caused by the storm. 

  

The Supreme Court has entered an Order declaring attorneys who did not comply with 

the mandatory IOLTA program in 2012 to be administratively ineligible to practice law. The 

Court’s Order took effect on October 22, 2012 and the list of ineligible attorneys was published 

on the Judiciary’s website on the same day and in the New Jersey Law Journal on October 29, 

2012. 

 

Attorneys on the IOLTA ineligibility list will remain there until in full compliance with 

the requirements of Rule 1:28A-2 and the IOLTA Trustees so report to the Court. 

 

Any attorney who is not sure if he or she is in compliance may contact the IOLTA Fund 

at 732-247-8222, check the list online at www.ioltanj.org, or visit www.njcourtsonline and read 

the Notice to the Bar or check the NJ Attorney Index.  

 

Registration requirements, forms, and other important information such as FDIC 

coverage of IOLTA accounts can also be obtained at www.ioltanj.org.  

 

Ellen D. Ferrise, Executive Director 

November 15, 2012 
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